
 

 

The Planning Inspectorate 

National Infrastructure Planning 

Temple Quay House 

2, The Square 

Bristol 

BS1 6PN 

 

For the attention of the Case Officer  

Drax Bioenergy with Carbon Capture and Storage Extension Development Consent Order 

Application 

Dear Sirs 

We have been in communication with Drax Power Limited (the Applicant) through various 

stages of the pre-application phase of their Development Consent Order and we are pleased 

to see the application submitted to and accepted by the Planning Inspectorate. We are aware 

that the development will require the receipt and transport of a number of pieces of very 

specialist equipment and infrastructure from the Port of Goole to the Power Station. 

Associated British Ports and the Port of Goole is well capable of assisting and supporting these 

key and complex parts of the development and we have a wealth of experience in dealing 

with large and specialist loads similar to those which Drax will be moving and utilising. The 

Port’s infrastructure is specifically designed and capable of managing a number of these 

movements including adapting Port facilities where necessary to allow the movement of 

deliveries into and then out of the Port and onto a defined route. ABP and the Port of Goole 

looks forward to working with Drax to make their project a successful one which will likely 

have benefits across the region and the Humber. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Tom Jeynes, Sustainable Development Manager 




